
SAINTS ROSE & CLEMENT PARISH WARWICK 
 

 
 

“Follow Me and I will make 
you fishers of men.” 

Mt 4:19 
 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 23, 2011 
Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 AM  Rosemary Brown 
10:30 AM  Sgt. Dennis James Flanagan 
        (5th Anniv.) 
   Alice Kasek 
5:00 PM  Richard & Bernadette Henrich 
 
MONDAY, JANUARY 24, 2011 
Saint Francis de Sales, bishop and doctor of the Church 
7:00 AM  Parishioners of SS. Rose & Clement 
 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2011 
The Conversion of Saint Paul 
7:00 AM  Mary and Maribeth Merlino 
 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 26, 2011 
Saint Timothy and Saint Titus, bishops 
7:00 AM  Thomas V. Wilson 
5:30 PM  Confessions 
 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 27, 2011 
Saint Angela Merici, virgin 
7:00 AM  Edwin T. Cafferty (6th Anniv.) 
 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 28, 2011 
Saint Thomas Aquinas, priest and doctor of the Church 
7:00 AM  Francis McGovern (62nd Anniv.) 
 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 29, 2011 
Weekday 
4:00 PM  Richard Burford 

 Olga Boyagian (20th Anniv.) 
 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 30, 2011 
Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00 AM  Jeanne Risica (Month’s Mind) 
   Sgt. Dennis James Flanagan 
        (5th Anniv.) 
10:30 AM  Deceased Alumni & Benefactors 
        of St. Rose of Lima School 
5:00 PM  William Boyle 
 

January 16, 2011 
Sunday Collection….…………………..………….........…..$9,214.50 
Catholic University Collection………………………….2,096.00 

A sincere thank you for your support. 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
On Tuesday, February 15th, Bishop Tobin will lead 
an evening of prayer and reflection for high school 
and college young men who have thought about a 
vocation to the Priesthood.  As you know, there is a 
painful shortage of priests today—but there doesn’t 
need to be!  God is calling young men to serve His 
people as priests (maybe even in your own homes!)  
Unfortunately, our noisy world makes it hard to 
hear the voice of God.  Worse, many people don’t 
see the value in becoming a priest at all. 
 
So why should a man become a priest?  I’ll give you 
seven reasons: 
 

1) The world needs heroes. 
2) The world needs the Eucharist. 
3) We need our sins forgiven. 
4) We need to hear God’s truth. 
5) We need to know God loves us. 
6) Because God asked. 
7) Because good priests make a huge difference. 

 
Being a priest is counter-cultural—it always has 
been.  That’s why men are drawn to it.  Being a 
priest is a challenge—something that requires blood, 
sweat and sacrifice.  And deep inside, men love a 
challenge. 
 
We need to awaken that desire for a challenge inside 
our young men.  Priesthood is not an easy life—but 
it is an amazing life!!  To bring Jesus to others and 
to lead others to Jesus—is there anything more 
important?? 
 
If you know anyone who might have a vocation to 
the Priesthood, nourish that vocation, pray for that 
vocation.  Ask him to speak to his parish priest or 
our Assistant Vocations Director, Fr. Gregory Stowe 
(331-1316 or gstowe@catholicpriest.com) or visit 
our vocations website www.catholicpriest.com.  If 
you’re reading this and you think you may have a 
vocation, DO NOT BE AFRAID!  Attend this 
coming night with Bishop Tobin (no strings 
attached) or visit the website or speak to Fr. Stowe 
or me.  The Priesthood is an unbelievable 
adventure—I wouldn’t trade it for anything in this 
world!!  God bless you in the week ahead. 
 

Fr. Wilson 



THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

All classes will meet at their scheduled times. 
 

Confirmation Students (Grade 10) 
All paperwork is due no later than January 31, 2011.  
If you still need community service hours in the parish, 
please call Mrs. Berube.  Thank you. 
 

 
MISSIONARY IMAGE OF 

OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE 
The Missionary Image of Our Lady of Guadalupe will 
be visiting our parish NEXT weekend at all the Masses.  
This Missionary Image brings special blessings to 
every parish it visits and to those who spend time 
praying before it. 
 

Prayer to Our Lady of Guadalupe 
Our Lady of Guadalupe, mystical rose, intercede for 
the Church, protect the Holy Father, help all who 
invoke you in their necessities.  Since you are the ever 
Virgin Mary and Mother of the true God, obtain for us 
from your most holy Son the grace of a firm faith and 
sure hope amid the bitterness of life, as well as an 
ardent love and the precious gift of final perseverance. 

Amen. 
 

Rosary and Benediction for Life 
Please join us THIS Tuesday, January 25th 

at 7:00 PM as we pray the Rosary for 
a greater respect of all human life. 

 

EIGHT MONTH CLUB 
Week #18 $50 Winner 

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Woods – Ticket #386 
Thank you to all who support Saint Rose School. 

 

YOUR WILL 
Please remember SS. Rose & Clement Parish in 

your Will and Estate. 

From the Desk of Mrs. Fuller 
Open House 

Next Sunday, January 30, 2011 

12:00 Noon to 2:00 PM 
Saint Rose of Lima School is now taking registrations for Pre-
School to Grade 8.  Please stop by the school for a registration 
packet or call 739-6937 or visit our website at 
www.saintroseschool.com.  
 

2011-12 Tuition Rates 
 

Parishioners:  $3,600 per child 
Non-Parishioners: $4,250 per child 
Pre-Kindergarten: 
   Parishioners: 
      Full Day:  $3,900 per child 
      Half Day:  $3,500 per child 
   Non-Parishioners: 
      Full Day:  $4,550 per child 
      Half Day:  $3,800 per child 

 

THREE THANK YOU NOTES! 
 
Dear SS. Rose & Clement Parishioners, 

I just want to say thank you for everything you do.  
My kids were so happy this morning opening their gifts.  
We are so blessed to be a part of SS. Rose & Clement 
Parish and the wonderful, gracious people in our parish 
family.  Please thank all of the little elves that helped our 
Christmas be one of God’s love and generosity through 
his people.  May the Good Lord bless you now and 
always.  Thank you!! 
 
Dear Friends, 

Thank you for your thoughtfulness and generosity 
this Christmas.  You helped to make a tough time so 
much better.  I hope that our turn to give will come soon 
so that I, too, can help someone in their hour of need.  
Thank you and God bless you. 
 
Dear Cheryl, 

Thank you to the people who adopted our family this 
year.  We are grateful and blessed this year and every year 
for being part of this great parish.  Thank you from the 
bottom of our hearts. 
 

St. Patrick / St. Joseph Dinner Dance 
Our St. Patrick / St. Joseph Celebration will be held 
on Saturday, March 19th.  More details coming soon! 



JANUARY 23, 2011 
 

“SHARE THE SPIRIT” GIFT SHOP 
To help you in your devotions to Our Lady of 
Guadalupe next weekend, we have in stock prayercards, 
novena booklets, magnets, images and small statues of 
Our Lady of Guadalupe. 
 
We’ve also put on display suggested gift items for your 
First Communion and Confirmation candidates.  If you 
have something in mind that you do not see, please let 
us know while there is still plenty of time to place an 
order for you.   
 

Don’t forget about our veils offered to you at ½ price! 
 

SPREAD THE WORD 
Our Parish Mission will be held from Sunday, April 
10th to Wednesday, April 13th.  Our Mission Preacher 
is Fr. Wade Menezes, CPM.  Fr. Wade is a Father of 
Mercy who preaches missions all over the United States 
and is often seen on EWTN.  We are blessed to have 
him at our parish.  Please mark your calendars and 
spread the word! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HELP WANTED 
Seeking female companion/caregiver (possible live-in) for 
elderly woman from our parish.  Some assistance with 
daily activities, light housekeeping/cooking required.  
References and experience requested.  Please contact Liz 
at 401-480-5544. 


